No. 2009/015678/07 (Pty) Ltd

19 October 2017

To our Stakeholders

We recognize that key requirement for the participation in the UN Global Compact is the annual preparation
and posting of a Communication on Progress (COP) that comprises of a CEO statement of continued support
for the UN Global Compact, a description of practical actions with regard to the principles of the UN Global
Compact and a measurement of outcomes or expected outcomes.

We are late in creating, sharing and posting our COP report due to the previous person handling our Marketing
/ HR / Sustainability projects, have resigned.

We hereby ask for an extension period in order to able to post a COP that describes our company’s efforts and
progress to implement the principles of the UN Global Compact. Our new COP report will be posted on the UN
Global Compact website by 15 January 2018 at the latest.

Sincerely yours,

CEO: FYNBLOEM (PTY)} LIMITED

PO Box 18, Riviersonderend 7250
Western Cape, South Africa
Tel: +27 {0) 28 0500 321 / +27 (0)21 2000 561 / Fax: +27 (0} 86 650 2495

E-mail: admin@blk.co.za

Directors: PB Venter / LM Larsen



